
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, GURGAON 

              CIR/307/P/2019-20 

                                          18
th

 January 2020 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings for the New Year! 
 

The Orientation Programme for Pre-Nursery / Nursery (New Admissions) session 2020 - 2021 will be 

held on Saturday, 25
th

 January 2020 at 9:00 am in the School Auditorium, Sector - 45. Please be 

seated by 8:45 am. 
 

Kindly note the following points: 

 Please visit the school portal www.dpsgurgaon.org to know your ward’s section and the day he/she is 

expected to join the school. 

Class Lists can be viewed from 21
st
 January 2020 onwards. 

Click – Pre Nursery – Class Lists 2020 - 21 then press Ctrl + F and type the Reg. No. 

Click – Nursery – Class Lists 2020 - 21 then press Ctrl + F and type the Reg. No. 

 Please carry your ward’s fee receipt to be shown at the main gate of DPS Gurgaon, Sector - 45 for 

entry. 

 Please keep a pen and pad handy to note down important information shared with you during the 

Orientation Programme. 

 Please carry passport sized photographs (1 each of mother and father) and Aadhar Card photocopies 

of the ward and the parents. 
 

The programme in the Auditorium includes: 

 Address by Ms. Aditi Misra, Director Principal 

 Introduction to the faculty 

 A peep into the world of Pre Primary  

 Getting to know the school by Ms. Rashmi Singh, HM - Primary Wing 
 

After the programme, the parents will be divided into two groups. 

 Parents not availing bus facility will move to Infant Wing, Sector - 40 for the following:   

     *Interaction with the class teacher.  

     *Filling up of the Student Information Card. 
 

 Parents whose ward/s will be availing school transport will remain in Sector - 45. 

*Coordination with the Transport Department regarding bus route and stop.  

*After interaction with the Transport Department, they will move to Infant Wing, Sector - 40 for   

  the following: 

 Interaction with the class teacher.  

 Filling up of the Student Information Card. 
 

We request you to use the school bus which will be available at Sector - 45 to visit the Infant Wing. 

Kindly do not use your own vehicle as there are parking constraints at Sector - 40. 
 

Schedule for the books and uniform sale will be informed to you at the Orientation Programme. 
 

You are urged to come without your ward as it is going to be a long day and we would like your 

undivided attention. In case of nuclear families, one parent may attend the Orientation Programme. 
 

We look forward to seeing you. 
 

With best wishes 

 
Aditi Misra 

Director Principal 

http://www.dpsgurgaon.org/

